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October 31, 2005

Mr .GaJTY Brejlkreuz, MoP 0

Yorkton- Melville

Room 452-D, Centre Block

House ofCommons

Ottawa, Ontario

KIAOA6

Dear Mr .Breitkreuz:

Thank you for your letter of October 21 J 2005) regarding the issuance of a
contract amendment of $273 million for the Canada Firearms Centre.

The audit team working on the fo11ow-up to Chapter 10 of our 2002 Report
is aware of this contract extension.

We anticipate tabling the results of our audit work on the Canadian
Fireamls Program early ne)ct year .All matters that we deem to be
significant to Parliament about the Program will be contained in our Report.

Thank you again for writing to me.

Yours sincerely,

~~~

Sheila Fraser, FCA


